
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, Oregon 97232 

 
 
February 16, 2023 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Attn:  Filing Center 
201 High Street SE, Suite 100 
Salem, OR 97301-3398 
 
Re: Docket UM 2189—PacifiCorp’s Withdrawal of Filing 
 
On August 12, 2021, PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power (PacifiCorp) filed with the Public Utility 
Commission of Oregon (Commission) an application for authorization to defer, for future 
amortization, actual incremental liability and property insurance premium costs above those 
currently included in rates.  This application is currently pending before the Commission.  After 
recent communications with Commission staff, PacifiCorp is withdrawing its filing. 
 
Please direct inquiries about this filing to Cathie Allen, Regulatory Affairs Manager, at 
(503) 813-5934. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Matthew McVee 
Vice President, Regulatory Policy and Operations 


